SHOW REPORT OF THE BRITISH BORDER.F.C.C. 

OPEN & INTERNATIONAL SHOW

held at the Marine Hall, Fleetwood on 20th& 21st November 2010
Judges: J. Aitchinson, M. Samual, D. Somerville, W. Tracey & K. Wadkin
The British Border Fancy Canary Club’s Open and International Show staged at the Marine Hall, Fleetwood attracted a total entry of 1007 birds. This was well up on last years entry of just over 700 birds. It is the first time in over 3 years that we have had an entry of over 1000 birds, lets hope this is the start of things to come. The quality and standard was outstanding, with many high quality birds not being in the cards.

This year it was the International Show which really had a International appeal with exhibitors from North & Southern Ireland sending a large team of birds over. Also there was visitors and Specialist Border Club representatives from Belguim, Holland, Germany, Canada & The U.S.A. 

The International Competition was won by England with 314 points, Scottish Team Total was 152points, The Welsh Team 114 points and The Irish Team 108 points.
Best Border was won by Barwick & Lince with a very nice unflighted green ¾ dark buff hen, and this was followed by a very strong challenger Phil Warne with an  unflighted self green yellow hen.

The Novice Section, was well up on last years entry with 287 birds entered. This  was won by a very high quality unflighted heavily variegated green buff cock owned by Mick Page. Second  best Novice was won by Gordon McGougan with a very nice unflighted self green yellow hen.
The attendance at the show was as usual quite high with visitors again coming from all parts of England, Scotland, Wales and both Northern and Southern Ireland, Europe, Canada and the U.S.A.
Once again, we put a Dinner Dance on at The North Euston Hotel with 114 guest’s enjoying a very good Dinner and social evening.
The North Euston Hotel has already been fully booked up for next year with all guests this year re- booking on leaving. It would be advisable to contact the Hotel (01253 876525) next March or April when more rooms may be available. When booking, please mention the British Border Bird Club and myself (Robert Norman).

We would like to thank all exhibitors and visitors for their continued support and help at the show, not forgetting the ladies who sat on the door for two days. Without all these people the show would not have been as successful as it was.

 Also a big thank you to all our Judges who did a tremendous job.

R.S.NORMAN
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